
Sinclair, Dylan 

From: Sandra Haire <sandra.|ouise.haire@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, Februany 19, 2019 2:56 PM F 

To: ACF; SLG 

Cc: ErinHerbig@legis|ature.maine.gov; Abe Shaffer 
Subject: Comments in support of LD 199/HPO162 and LD 199/HPO162 

Senator Dill, Representative Hickman and members of the Agriculture, 
Conservation and Forestry Committee; 

We are residents of Belfast, Maine, writing in support of the following bills that 
will address important risks to watersheds and water resources potentially 
affected by water withdrawals and combined effects of aquaculture industries: 
LD 620/HP 0448 “An Act Regarding the Licensing of Land-Based Aquaculture 
Facilities” A 

and LD 199/HP0162 “An Act to Create a Water Resources Planning Committee”
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Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra L. Haire and Abe A. Shaffer 
66 Village Rd., Belfast, ME 04915
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